

Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> January 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

After consulting with our IT consultants and in line with our Internet Safety School Policy we kindly ask you to not send your children in with an Apple Smart Watch. Smart watches have the potential to be a major distraction from school work and many schools have already banned them from the classroom.

As these watches are particularly expensive we cannot guarantee the safety of them and it may accidentally get damaged or broken during the school day. As a school we cannot be responsible for making sure this does not happen.

If your child does wear their Apple Smart Watch for school they will be asked to hand the watch to Mrs Sergeant for safe keeping and it will be returned to an adult at the end of the school day.

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Key Stage Two Team



Northumberland Terrace Everton Liverpool L5 3QF T: 0151 260 8957 F: 0151 260 6786 admin@oliprimaryschool.co.uk

www.oliprimary.co.uk